
                   
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
On Tuesday 20th of September students will be performing in St Ives Park Public’s annual 
whole school concert, SIPPS Spectacular. The concert will begin at 6:30pm; doors to the hall 
will be open from 6:15pm. Cost of entry is a gold coin.  During the concert students will be 
supervised in holding rooms. K-2 students will be in the library and 3 - 6 students will be in the 
Stage 2 classrooms. Please ensure your child is dropped off at their appropriate holding room. 
The holding rooms will be open from 6pm.  
 
We will be having a whole school dress rehearsal on Tuesday 20th, please ensure your child’s 
teacher has their costume prior to this day. Some students are in multiple items and will 
therefore require all their costumes on this day. Students who are playing an instrument will 
also need to bring their instruments on this day. 
 
On Tuesday students will leave school in their costume and will need to return to the holding 
rooms dressed in their costumes ready to perform. Children may bring water and a book or 
something to colour in into the holding room but please no food or electronic devices. 
Children will need to be collected from the holding rooms at the conclusion of the 
performance.  
 
Parents are permitted to take photos/videos of their own child's performance for personal 
use only. Please do not share images of any students via class contact email or social media. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting evening. If you have any questions, please contact your 
class teacher. 

St Ives Park Public School          
Acron Road St Ives NSW 2075 

         Tel: (02) 9144 4085 
Fax:  9988 3890 

Email: stivespark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
     Website: http://www.stivespark-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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